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FUNDRAISER 

Purdy’s Chocolates Fundraiser 

is underway.  

If you have not received an 

email with the Fundraising 

details, please let us know! 

Final selling date will be 

Saturday, November 16, 2024.  

Chocolates will be delivered to 

our fundraising coordinator 

the first week of December. 

**Pick up date and time will 

be sent out closer to 

December. 

A perfect gift just in time for 

Christmas! 

 

 

 

 

GRAD THEME 

Graduates have had the 

opportunity to share their 

ideas and thoughts     

anonymously through a google 

survey on their Google 

Classroom (for graduates only).  

Students – please make sure to 

add your feedback and 

complete the survey’s!   

There will be more Theme 

Surveys to come in November. 

 

Student Decorating 

Committee – your information 

has been forwarded to our 

decorating parent coordinator. 

Thank you for being a part of 

this team! 

 

CATERER & MENU 

Graduates have the 

opportunity to vote on their 

menu items of choice, as 

offered by C’est La Vie! 

 

  Students, please remember 

to check your Grad Google 

Classroom and cast your vote 

for your food choices!  

 

VOTING ENDS: 

Friday, November 10, 2024 
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GRAD DATE:                
Friday, June 27, 
2025 

LOCATION:                   
St. Paul Curling 
Rink & Rec Center 

CATERER:                    
C’est La Vie                        
(Cyline Vallee) 

DJ:  TBD                         

We are excited to announce that planning for the Safe Grad is underway!  As a reminder, 

Convocation and Safe Grad are separate events:  the St. Paul Regional High School organizes the 

Convocation ceremony, while the Parent Committee organizes the Safe Grad. Both events take 

place on the same day – Friday, June 27, 2025.   

The Parent Safe Grad Committee recently met to begin organizing this Special Celebration.  We 

are looking forward to working with the Graduates and families to make this a memorable day for 

everyone.   

Once we have set a date for the Parent Meeting you will be notified so stay tuned...  We will keep 

you updated as our planning progresses.    Please contact Crystal or Charmaine with any questions 

or concerns.      

 

 

 

If you know someone who isn’t receiving our emails, please have them 

contact the school directly at (780) 645-4491 or let one of our Safe 

Grad Parent Committee Members know.  Thank you!  


